
 

  

Happy New Year 

I hope that all our families enjoyed the recent 
holiday period and may I wish you all a Happy New 
Year. 

 

Staff News 

We welcome Mrs Pirani (Office) and Mrs Godfrey 
(Reception) to the LRS team – it’s great to work 
with you both. 

 

It has been a long while since we have seen Andrew 
Matthews (Learning Mentor) in school and this is 
because he has been training and competing 
around the world in bobsleigh.  I am immensely 
proud to report that Andrew has been selected for 
the Great Britain bobsleigh team that will compete 
in this year’s Winter Olympics.  What an 
achievement! 

 

We wish him and the GB team the best of luck. 
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CURRICULUM IMMERSION  

Nursery children were visited by Super Star 
Sports who taught the children football, 
throwing, jumping and moving skills.  The 
children really enjoyed the session and the 
teachers gained some tips. 

 

Year 2’s topic this term is ‘Land Ahoy’ and they 
celebrated with a Pirate Day where they dressed 
up as pirates, drew their own pirates, made 
pirate puppets, designed treasure maps, learnt 
about directions and coordinates and listened to 
some sea shanties. 

 

Year 5 visited Woodoaks Farm and had a fabulous 
time den building and finding out about dairy and 
meat produce as part of their ‘allotment’ topic. 

 

PARKRUN 

Parkrun are looking for enthusiastic volunteers 
who could give their time to support a new 
junior parkrun that is due to start in Bushey at 
King George’s Recreation Ground. Junior 
parkrun is manned entirely by volunteers so 
really needs your help to get started. 

  

Junior parkrun is a free 2K run for 4-14 year olds, 
it runs every Sunday morning at 9am. 

  

For more information or to express an interest 
in volunteering, please contact Michelle 
Ashwell michelle.ashwell@parkrun.com. If you’re 
interested, please get in touch by 28th February. 
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School Uniform Reminder 

 
Please ensure that your child comes back in 
January looking smart and keeping to the 
school uniform rules. 
 
All children should be wearing a white polo 
shirt or shirt, a sweatshirt or cardigan with the 
school logo and grey school trousers or skirts. 
 
Tracksuit bottoms, blue hoodies or anything 
else are not permitted. 
 
Children must also be wearing school shoes, 
not trainers. 
 
Any type of jewellery except for stud earrings 
are also not permitted. 
 
Thank you for cooperation in keeping the 
children looking smart and for ensuring 
equality across them all. 

VALENTINE’S DISCOS 

 

EYFS:  Tuesday 6th February 3:15-4:00pm 

 

KS1:  Wednesday 7th February 3:14-4:15pm 

 

KS2:  Thursday 8th February 3:30-5:00pm 

                  

Payments are to be made via Agora.  If you are 
able to help out at a disco, please let us know 
flr@littlereddings.org.uk  

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

It is vitally important that your child attends school 
regularly and on time.  Missed days/minutes/hours 
mean lost learning opportunities and can leave 
children feeling lost and vulnerable. 

 

Hertfordshire have recently fined many of our 
parents and some have ended up in court.  Please 
speak to Mrs Wyborn if you have any concerns. 
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